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03.01.2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Thursday 8th February, we will be visiting the church as part of our RE and topic learning 
for this term. We ask that you drop your child off at the church at 8:35 on this morning, we 
will plan to walk back to school after our visit. Please bring your child to the church gates at 
the front of the church, we will be waiting just inside the gates. Please ensure that you have 
registered your child with their class teacher before you leave. 

Your child will come home on Wednesday 7th with a hi-visibility jacket. Please ensure that 
they are wearing this over their coat when they are dropped off at the church. 

Please also ensure that your child is wearing their school uniform and that they have their 
coats and any other appropriate clothing for the weather on that day. Your child will not need 
to bring their book bag on this day. Please only send your child with their drink bottle and 
lunchbox should they be having a packed lunch on this day. 

This is an exciting opportunity for the children to explore their local community and we are 
very much looking forward to taking them. If you have any questions regarding this, please 
do not hesitate to ask us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Slade and Miss Danino 


